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This is a departure from our usual concert format. The Club has recently 
purchased a set of electronic equipment - keyboard, instrumental module, 
amplifier etc. - particularly to provide substitutes for the rarer 
orchestral instruments - harp, celeste etc. - in orchestral performances. 
The facilities it provides are rather wide-ranging, and some experience 
is needed in using it to the best effect. 

Several club pianists / percussionists have already agreed to come along 
to be guided through its resources, and everyone is invited to join in 
learning what it can do, and trying it out. 


